Cub Run Archers

  Arlington-Fairfax Chapter IWLA

      Minutes of the Meeting, Dec. 6th, 2015
Call to Order:  The regular meeting of the Cub Run Archers was called to order at 11:00AM by President Bob Walla in the clubhouse. 24 members present.
Officers and Directors present were:  President; Bob Walla, Vice-President; Dave Dobbins, Secretary; Robert D'Imperio,  Treasurer; Jim Kerrigan, Range Captain; Chris Rose, Social Director; Terri Perry, AFC Director; Dick Riemer, Public Relations Director; Jim Smith
President's Report: We had a very successful FITA shoot with over $800 profit. Special thanks to Dan Roberts for all his hard work to make it possible. 

Also, many thanks to Ryan Johnson for his work upgrading the equipment room.
Minutes of the Last Meeting:  Motion to approve. Passed. 
Correspondence/Secretary Report:  Please pay your dues if you haven't done so.
Membership Concerns:  There is no calendar for RO sign up at the indoor range.
CRA Treasurers' Report:  3442 Deposited. 3400 Withdrawn. 5055 Balance. Approved. Jim Kerrigan is assisting the chapter in converting to Quickbooks. 

Director/Committee Reports:


Tournament Director/Vice President: Make sure to pay your IWLA dues by the end of the year. Next years shoot dates have all been approved.

Range Captain:  Scouts made benches and stained the target butts. We would like to build benches at every target butt on the field course eventually. Thanks to everyone that has volunteered to rebuild the backstops. We are also building a new Rinehart Wall at 25 yards and will buy 3 new block targets for the crossbow station. 


Indoor Archery Director:  None. 
           Social Director: None. 

3-D Director:   None.
           AFC Archery Director:  There will be an Archery 101 class on Dec. 20th at 2pm. SWM meeting on Dec. 21st and a new member orientation on 23rd of Jan. 
           Youth/Public Relations/Membership Director:  None. 

VBA Representative:  January will be the next VBA meeting. There is a proposal for new maximum distance at marked 3D shoots. 
Old Business:  FITA shoot was very well received. We had many great comments and an attendance of around 100. The missing Red Genesis Bow has been returned.   
New Business: We need volunteer instructors for the Archery 101 class. The next Star FITA shoot will be held at the Indoor Range on Feb. 20 and 21. January 7th starts the new indoor league season. A motion to contribute $600 to IWLA treasury is made. Approved. Motion to pay VBA dues for all officers. Approved. 
Adjournment:  11:40AM.
                                                                                  Respectfully Submitted,









Robert D'Imperio









Secretary
